
FOUNDATION FEATURE: 

Thank You!
The National Snaffle Bit Association Foundation just completed its largest fundraising events of 

the year with a number of events at the NSBA World Championship Show and Breeders Cham-
pionship Futurity. The results of the online auction at this year’s World Show and the addition-

al fundraisers of the wine pull and Cricket raffle helped the Foundation keep on track to meet its goal to 
raise $50,000 this year.

The NSBA Foundation exemplifies the saying “do all the good you can by all the means you can.” 
With your help, we will continue to do good for the industry. We send a heartfelt thank you to everyone 
who contributed to this year's fundraising success. 
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